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Update Notice for the Product List in the Operating Switch Web Catalog 

Dear all 

 

Best wishes and thank you for your continuous support.  

 

We are writing to inform you that we updated the products list in our operating switches’ 

web catalog. 

 

Hope for your understanding. 

                                   Best Regards 

  

1. Influenced products 

Please refer to the separate document for the products removed from the operating 

switches’ web catalog. 

 

2. Reason 

For the rearrangement of the products listed in our web catalog.  

  

3. Future sales  

1) If you would like to continue purchasing the products removed from our web catalog, 

we need to review the price and sales method and will continue the sales if you 

agree on our newly proposed terms.  

 

2) Parts of the products removed from the catalog have little sales and there is a 

possibility that we need to discuss their sales discontinuation with you in the 

future. We hope that you can take the rearrangement of the products listed in our 

web catalog as an opportunity, and think about replacing them with the products 

listed in our web catalog if possible.  

 

4. Time to update the web catalog 

Early April 2020. 

Our website: https://www.nidec-copal-electronics.com/j/product/# 

 

For inquiries regarding this matter, please contact our sales representative. 

The End 

 

https://www.nidec-copal-electronics.com/j/product/

